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March 7, 2014 – Final Meeting Minutes 

 

PRESENT: Craig Francisco, Chairman; Frank Bolton, John VanLoendersloot 

GUESTS: Nancy Nichols - Team Engineering Lance Whitehill - Terrain Planning and Gerry 

Perron –Granite State Plumbing & Heating 

 

Chairman Craig Francisco called the meeting to order at 4:20 pm at Granite State Plumbing & 

Heating at the rear of building. 

The applicant indicated where the proposed building would be constructed. He also mentioned 

that he has 9 storage trailers on site with various tools and equipment and the purpose of the 

new building is to keep everything in one building. He would keep 1 storage trailer and remove 

the other 8 trailers. Chairman Francisco asked about the area being loamed and seeded and the 

applicant indicated which areas would be seeded. Mr. Francisco then asked about the grass area 

in front of the existing storage shed and was told that that area would be seeded and when he 

had to access the shed he would drive over the grass. 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:20 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Craig A. Francisco 

Chairman 


